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Date pharmaceutical needs assessment published – October 2022 

Date supplementary statement issued – November 2023 

 

Pharmacy closures 

The following 100-hour pharmacies have closed permanently: 

Pharmacy Opening times Closure date 

FWP16 – Lloyds Pharmacy, 

Falsgrave Road, Scarborough, 

YO12 5EA 

Monday-Tuesday – 09:00-18:00 

Wednesday-Friday – 07:00-23:00 

Saturday – 07:00-22:00 

Sunday – 10:00-16:00 

13/06/2023 

FTP27 – Tesco Pharmacy, Gough 

Road, Catterick Garrison, DL9 3EN 

Monday – 08:00-22:30 

Tuesday-Friday – 06:30-22:30 

Saturday – 06:30-22:00 

Sunday – 10:00-16:00 

20/08/2023 

 

Scarborough  

The closure of Lloyd’s Pharmacy in Scarborough was considered by the Health and 

Wellbeing Board for North Yorkshire, through the PNA Steering Group. This was the only 

100-hour pharmacy in the area, and although there are 8 'standard' pharmacies within 1 

mile, with the closest being within 200 yards, there is no provision after 6pm Monday to 

Friday or after 5.30pm on a Saturday & only 1 pharmacy open on a Sunday.  

 

The closest 100-hour or former 100-hour pharmacies are in York (37 miles), Guisborough 

(40 miles) and Thirsk (44 miles) with provision until 9pm Monday to Saturday.  There is no 

provision after 9pm Monday to Saturday but there is opening on a Sunday.   
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Catterick Garrison  

The closure of Tesco Pharmacy in Catterick Garrison was considered by the Health and 

Wellbeing Board for North Yorkshire, through the PNA Steering Group. This was the only 

100-hour pharmacy locally and although there are 3 'standard' pharmacies within 2 miles, 

with the closest being within 0.1miles, there is no provision after 5.30pm Monday to Friday 

or after 3pm on a Saturday & no provision on a Sunday.   In addition to the longer opening, 

this pharmacy was part of the palliative care access to drug scheme.  Due to the closure, 

this will have a major impact on coverage in the area for emergency palliative care stock.  

 

The closest 100-hour, or former 100-hour pharmacies, are in Darlington (16 miles), 

Northallerton (16 miles) and Thirsk (23 miles) with provision until 9pm Monday to 

Saturday.  There is no provision after 9pm Monday to Saturday but there is opening on a 

Sunday.  
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